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2024 Start Date & School Terms 
 

Term 3: Monday 22 July to Friday 29 September 

Term 4: Monday 14 October to Tuesday 17 December 

 

 
Newsletter 
Monday 1st July 2024 

Coming up: 
Wed 3 Jul PTA meeting 5.30pm 

Fri 5 Jul Mufti for Sam    

Fri 5 Jul Sausage sizzle 

Fri 5 Jul End of term 2 

Mon 22 Jul Term 3 starts 

Mon 29 Jul BoT meeting 5.30pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Sadly, Sam Clarke from Room 2 is currently in 
Starship hospital with T-cell acute lymphoblastic 
leukemia and will be there for some time.  We 
would like to help the family out a little with travel 
expenses to and from Auckland, so are holding a 
mufti day this Friday to show them our support.  
Please bring your donations to the school office this 
Friday. 

 
 
 

Unfortunately, Mrs Saunders from Room 9 will be 
leaving us at the end of Term 3 to take up another 
teaching position in Kerepēhi.  We will miss her very 
much and wish her all the very best in her new 
venture. 
 

We would like to wish the Quinn family the best of 
luck in their new home in Australia next week. 
 

I trust that all of our students will have a restful 
term break, ready for another busy term starting on 
Monday 22nd July. 
 

  David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 
 
 

 

 

Sausage Sizzle this Friday 5th July 
 

$2 sausages and $1 juicies will be for sale 

at lunch break.  Place orders at the kitchen 

window on Friday before 9am. 

 
 

Mufti for Sam this Friday 

        
Please bring your mufti donation to the school office 

this Friday and we will pass the money on to Sam’s 

family. 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to Room 6 students for achieving 
the highest class attendance percentage in Term 
2 at 91.44%.   
 

I’m happy to say we also have 86 students who 
have 90% and over attendance in Term 2.  One 
name from this group will go into the draw for a 
$20 book voucher.   
 

We are sure you all enjoyed your ice block and ice 
cream rewards today! 
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Garden News 
 

We have received a kind donation of some items 
for our garden. 
Eileen Fair had a beautiful garden, she loved old 
roses and growing her own vegetables and 
herbs. She would love other people to enjoy 
gardening as much as she did. 
We are very grateful for the donation and we will 
enjoy using these in our garden. 
Thank you very much 
 

We'd also like to say thanks very much to Andrea 
Whitehead (TCDC Coastal Restoration Co-
ordinator) for coming to speak to our school. 
Andrea spoke to the whole school on Thursday 
about caring for our beaches and coastline. She 
talked to us about why caring for our dunes is 
such an important part of protecting our beaches 
and she told us about what lives in the sand 
dunes. We are looking forward to helping Andrea 
with the next stage of the coastal planting at 
Kuranui Bay next term. 
 

Ngā mihi | Regards, Claire Nankivell 
 

 

Room 3 Matariki Celebration 
 

Many thanks to everyone who brought along 
food to share in Room 3 last week for their 
Matariki celebration.  There was a wonderful 
variety of healthy treats. 

 
 

Ki o Rahi 
 

On Wednesday 26th June 29 Year 7 & 8 travelled 

to Te Puru School to celebrate Matariki with 

other Year 7 & 8 students from our area. All 

students competed in Ki o Rahi (a traditional 

Maori game) and represented themselves and 

our school with pride and integrity. We are 

grateful to Hope Town, Justin Gill, Russell, and 

Kim Kidd for helping support and transport our 

students. We could not attend these days 

without such support. 
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Community Notices 

Free Ear Clinic Service for Children 

Term 2 Drop In Clinic 
 

8.30am to 11.30am Thursday 11th July 

at Porritt Park (by The Warehouse) 

Phone 07 838 3565 for more information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New July School Holiday Hockey Programme 

at the new water turf in Ngatea 
 

Sign-ups are open. They will be a fun filled couple 

of days with new skills learnt.   
 

Sign up here:  

 https://forms.gle/nVts9iZb3i2tFHe66 

 
 
 

 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_nVts9iZb3i2tFHe66&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=roYTWAM6vDW1CjqDlXw4svchITXDZXWYa5OHRDtlOqQ&m=zavAPHREEeroPgu3kvom-HndcVb1Rv4pfHUo0YRDGXx4o_4ehXfxwDrR1XxrZ8vt&s=mEU6PQfEZn1c6oJ6jlPgdPlQpQhjEV3VgZafFao1uDs&e=
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